
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 21, 1998 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for joining my delegation to Bosnia. 
The trip was a tremendous success and your 
participation was important, showing support 
for our troops and making clear to all the 
parties in Bosnia how much more we expect of 
them. 

I also appreciated the opportunity to discuss 
U. S . policy toward Bosnia with you during the 
course of the trip. Your views on this and 
other issues are always welcome. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
901 15th Street , N.W., Suite 410 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
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